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NEWS: 26th June 2022 
We acknowledge the traditional custodianship  

of the Boon Wurrung people in this region  

16-18 High Street, Frankston VIC 3199 Ph: 03 9783 3400 | frankstonuc@gmail.com | www.frankstonuniting.org.au 

ZOOM/PHONE DETAILS 
For all services: 

On a tablet or laptop computer:  Go to https://zoom.us/j/95468493260 and use the password 3199. 

(or go to https://zoom.us/join and use the meeting number below) 

On a phone without video: call (03) 7018 2005 

Meeting ID: 954 6849 3260 #            Participant ID: #          Password: 3199 # 

Ration Challenge 

Kerry and Russell Pederick would like to 
thank all those who sponsored us during our 
ration challenge, raising awareness of the 
difficulties refugees face. It was a tough week 
with very limited food but we are pleased 
that our team from Cornish College, as of 
Wed evening, have raised $11,126 which is a 
fabulous effort. This money will provide 
emergency food, healthcare and life-saving 
support to refugees. Thanks!! 

Kerry and Russell Pederick 

David’s Installation 

A reminder that David’s Installation will be 
taking place next Thursday (30th June) at 

7:30pm at Wesley Place. 

For those booked on the bus trip: please be 
at HSUC between 5:30pm - 5:45pm, as the 
bus will leave at 6:00pm sharp. You are 
welcome to bring a snack or sandwich to eat 
on the bus; water, coffee and tea will be 
provided. 

Those participating via Zoom: the link for the 
Synod Opening Worship will be available on 
the Synod website from the morning of 
Thursday 30 June at https://
victas.uca.org.au/about-us/synod-meeting/ 

Missing - Rahmen 

Enid’s dear cat, Rahmen, is missing from Grosvenor 

Street in Frankston South. Please check your garage, 

shed and under your house. If sighted, please contact 

Enid on 9787 6816 

Thank you 

To Barbara Trewartha's beloved Frankston Uniting 
Church Family, 

 

On behalf of Barbara's family we would like to thank the 
congregation for all they did to honour mum at her 

memorial service on the 13th June. To all those who 
attended and to those who watched at home, we are 

grateful that you took the time to honour an 
exceptional woman, who we were lucky to call mum. 

The service was beautiful, the music fabulous, the 
flowers were stunning and the catering exceptional, and 
we give a special thanks to those who worked so hard to 

make sure everything ran smoothly. We felt it 
demonstrated the high esteem in 

which mum was held by you all. 
 

With fond regards,   

Sue Kendrick and Judy Hilleard  
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More Information 

Important phone numbers: 
John Connan: 0419 572 936 
Mandy Lakes: 0438 715 029 
 
Website: www.frankstonuniting.org.au 
 
Prayer team: Phone 5971 2840 (Marlene) 
or email HSUCPrayer@googlegroups.com 
 
Office hours:  9:00 am to 1:00pm. 
frankstonuc@gmail.com or 9783 3400 
 
Offerings:  
Account name: Frankston Uniting Church 
BSB: 063 133 Account #: 00800128 
Please use OFFERING as the description 
OR 
Mail Cheque to: 
Keith Holmes 
31 Lucerne Cres 
Frankston VIC 3199 
 
Notices: Please send any items to 
frankstonuc@gmail.com by midday on 
Thursday. 

Coming Up: 

Sun 26th June:  Briggs’ Wedding 
Anniversary Celebration at Traditional 
Service! 

Sun 26th June:   July Rosters available 

                     Chat and Chew at 4:00pm 

Thurs 30th: David’s Installation at     
     7:30pm 

Sun 3rd July:       HST going out 

Tues 19th July: Elders at 1:30pm 

          COG at 7:30pm 

Sunday, 26th June 
Bible Reader: Ian Cayzer  
Stewards: Cheryl Wilson, Marilyn Sheerin  
Morning Tea: Rona R, Karin J, Ali V  

Sunday, 3rd July 
Bible Reader: Marlene Thresher  
Stewards: Jen & Mick Johnson  
Morning Tea: Dorothy B, Robert L, Fay L  

The Contemporary Roster and further details for the Traditional Roster can be found on our 

website,  frankstonuniting.org.au, or on the noticeboard.  

Traditional Rosters 

Keys 
If those with keys could please contact Esther in the Church 
office on (03) 9783 3400, or email frankstonuc@gmail.com 
with the key number (found on the back of the key, under a 7
-digit sequence - e.g. C25), it would be greatly appreciated. 
Thank you! 

Offering 
Trust Giving Envelopes: Envelope boxes for the year 
commencing July 2022 will be available  between the 
services on Sunday 26th June, from a table in the foyer. The 
envelopes are available for anyone wishing to use this means 
of delivering their offering. 

 Social Justice Group 

 

 

Thanks to the amazing genorisity of the congregation, the 
Social Justice Group was able to  cover the cost of the 
banner, and put aside the rest for other Social Justice 
activities. Arthur Poole will be preparing an article with more 
information for the High Street Times, out next week. 

HST 

Due to ongoing technical issues, the HST will be going out 

next Sunday (3rd July). However, the worship rosters for July 

will be available in hard copy to be picked up, pinned to the 

noticeboard in the Church, or on the HSUC website:  

frankstonuniting.org.au 

http://www.frankstonuniting.org.au/
mailto:HSUCPrayer@googlegroups.com
mailto:frankstonuc@gmail.com
mailto:frankstonuc@gmail.com
http://frankstonuniting.org.au/
mailto:frankstonuc@gmail.com
http://frankstonuniting.org.au/

